
Keeping My Family Safe 
Preventing child sexual abuse 
Preventing sexual abuse starts with caring adults taking responsibility for protecting children and 
youth. Know the important things you can communicate to your child, behaviors to watch out for 
and steps to take to keep children safe. Through lecture and group discussion, the presentation 
covers: 

 how to communicate healthy sexual development 

 the importance of teaching children the proper names for all body parts 

 how to teach boundaries, privacy and consent 

 behavioral warning signs in children, youth and adults 

 ways to speak up during concerning situations 

 creating a family safety plan 

 resources on child development and sexual abuse 

 

 

Duration 
This training is 45 to 90 minutes in length, 

Date: April 10, 2017 

9am to 10:30 

Location: SPEED FEP 

                1125 Division St 

                 Chicago Heights, Il. 60411 

RSVP: Kathey Chvostal 708.481.6101 ext: 4215  

Presented in English and Spanish 

 


